
KTTS
1400 ON YOUR DIAL

October 6, 1942

Mr. Kermit G 27,
R.F.D. # 2,
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Ge

We acknowledge With pleasure your communication of
October 1, reporting on reception of KTTS on September
30, 1942.

Your log of reception is just about as accurate as our
station log, and coinc es therewith precisely. We have
no hesitancy in confir g your reception of our station,
and are very happy to sen you verification of reception.
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